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I	am	writing	this	because	of	the	unfair	system	currently	in	place	in	NSW	
regarding	the	solar	feed	in	tariff.	The	current	system	instead	of	rewarding	people	
for	taking	pressure	off	the	energy	supplies	instead	penalises	them.	We	had	our	
solar	put	on	at	the	20	cent	feed	in	rate,	we	can	purchase	the	same	system	now	at	
half	the	price	and	have	basically	lost	what	little	benefit	we	gained	as	like	most	
people	we	work	full	time	and	conveniently	(not	for	us)	we	still	have	no	smart	
metre.	It	is	time	to	increase	the	feed	in	tariff	and	bring	us	in	line	with	other	states	
in	the	country	and	should	be	mandatory	for	suppliers	to	offer.	It	should	also	
represent	the	true	community	benefits	and	the	environmental	benefit	of	the	
solar	system	instead	of	solar	representing	a	gigantic	waste	of	time	and	money	as	
it	currently	feels.	
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